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I hope this message finds you well! 
 
I'm reaching out to express my concerns regarding bill 5436. As a combat veteran in the RI National Guard, I believe it's 
crucial to safeguard our rights to defend ourselves. This bill proposes a ban on all types of firearms, and I worry about 
the implications it could have for law-abiding citizens like myself. 
 
If we restrict our access to firearms, who will be there to address the real criminals? I encourage you to take a closer 
look at the details of this bill and the specific firearms it targets. It's important to have an informed discussion about 
these issues. 
 
Thank you for considering my perspective! 
 
Best regards,   
Jonathan D. Issa 


